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Press Release
Contact: Lianna Adauto

Phone: (925) 314-3309

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

 8:00 a.m.   August 9, 2018

Traffic Advisory
Residents should be aware that Front Street will be closed between the Village Theatre 
& Art Gallery and the Danville Library on Saturday, August 11, 2018 for Music in the 
Park.  Because of the high pedestrian traffic associated with this event, the street 
closure will be in place from 4:30 p.m. – 10:00 p.m.  Motorists are advised to use 
caution through the area. 

This is the last of the Summer Concert Series and will be held on the Danville Town 
Green at 400 Front St.  The Fog City Swampers will play from 6:00 p.m – 8:00 p.m.

For more information, contact Lianna Adauto at (925) 314-3309 or
ladauto@danville.ca.gov
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